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The Bottle Bill serves a purpose.  Please don’t mess with it.  If you need money for 

wildfires, eliminate the kicker law.  Use the surplus to fund fire fighting.  I’m 76 years 

old, a fifth generation native Oregonian, and I’ve never understood the need to have 

my tax money returned to me when it could be used as a rainy day fund or way to 

pay for new and needed programs. I don’t want $28 returned to me so I can buy a 

pizza at Abby’s, especially if that money will help solve another problem. 


